
Horn Elementary supplies 2019-2020 

Kindergarten Grade 1 Grade 2 Grade 3 Grade 4 Grade 5 Grade 6 

Shared items 
*24 Sharpened 
pencils (Standard 
#2) 
*2 boxes of 
washable markers 
(Crayola preferred) 
*2 24ct. boxes of 
crayons 
*2 boxes of Kleenex 
*12 glue sticks 
 

 
 

Personal items 
Please label 

*1 two pocket folder 
*1 pair of easy to 
use scissors 
*Rest towel (beach 
towel-no mats) 
*Backpack (no 
wheels) 
*1 set watercolor 
paints 

*36 sharpened 
pencils (#2 soft 
lead-no mechanical) 
*2 large erasers 
*1 box of crayons 
(24 colors) 
*1 box of markers 
(8 colors) 
*2 LARGE glue 
sticks 
*1 pair of scissors 
(pointed ends) 
*2 wide-ruled spiral 
bound notebooks 
*6 pocket folders 
(with pockets on the 
bottom): (1 red, 1 
blue, 2 yellow, 1 
green, 1 orange) 
*2 large boxes of 
Kleenex 
*1 school box 
(no larger than 
9"x13"x 3") 

 
 
Other Items: 
*1 backpack 
(without wheels) 
These supplies 
need not be new. It 
is appropriate to 
re-cycle supplies 
that were used in 
previous 
years. 

*36 sharpened 
pencils (#2 soft 
lead- no 
mechanical) 
*2 large erasers 
*1 box of crayons 
(24 colors) 
*1 box of markers 
(8 colors) 
*3 large glue sticks 
*1 pair of scissors 
(pointed ends) 
*2 wide-ruled spiral 
bound notebooks 
*3 pocket folders 
(with pockets on the 
bottom): (1 red, 1 
blue,1 yellow) 
*1 green folder with 
prongs 
*1” binder 
 

 
 
Other Items: 
*1 backpack 
(without wheels) 
*2 large boxes 
Kleenex 
*1 school box (no 
larger than 9" x 13" 
x 3") 
 
Please label all 
items. 
 

*36 #2 pencils: If 
possible, sharpen – 
no mechanical pencils 
*2 pink erasers 
*2 highlighters 
*4 glue sticks 
*Set of washable 
markers 
*2 lge. boxes Kleenex 
*5 Single Subject 
Notebooks (wide 
ruled) 
*Crayons-label with 
name 
*Scissors-label with 
name 
*Small plastic pencil 
box or bag 
*Box of colored 
pencils 
*1/2” or 1” plastic 
three ring binder 
*4 red checking 
pencils or pens 
*Package of widelined 
notebook paper 
*Eight pocket folders 
with pockets on the 
bottom. (Please, no 
trapper keepers) 
*Inexpensive, small 
earbuds or 
headphones 

 
*One backpack, 
regular sized 
No wheeled 
backpacks 
or locker decorations 
Optional class 
supplies: 
*Hand Sanitizer 
*Lysol Wipes 

*36 #2 pencils, 
mechanical 
*2 erasers 
*A pair of personal 
headphones (will be 
used often) 
*6 glue sticks 
*1 small bottle Elmer’s 
glue 
*Markers 
*Crayons 
*Colored pencils 
*1 pair of scissors 
(adult size is ok) 
*1-2 Pencil boxes 
and/or zipper 
pouch to hold supplies 
*1 package of 
wide-ruled, 
lined notebook 
paper 
*3 Composition 
notebooks 
(wide-ruled) 
*3 pocket folders 
(pockets on the 
bottom) 
*3 large boxes of 
Kleenex 

 
*1 backpack- regular 
sized, no wheels 
No locker decorations 
Optional class 
supplies: 
*Black expo markers 
*Lysol Wipes 

*1 1” binder 
*6 2-pocket folders 
(one of each color – 
purple, green, 
orange, 
blue, yellow, red) 
*4 wide-ruled spiral 
notebooks (one of 
each color – orange, 
blue, green, yellow) 
*1 composition 
notebook 
*1 pencil container 
(soft pouches only, 
NO hard pencil 
boxes) 
*1 student scissors 
*1 ruler 
*1 box colored 
pencils 
*1 box markers 
*2 wide ruled 
notebook filler paper 
*2 dozen #2 lead 
pencils 
*6 glue sticks 
*3 boxes of tissues 
*2 Red checking 
pens 
*1 calculator 
________________ 
 
*optional: 
*1 pair of earbuds 
(for school and 
district tests) 
 

*1” ring loose-leaf 
binder – for science 
materials 
*Six (6) pocket 
folders 
*Three(3) wide-lined 
spiral-bound 
notebooks 
*One small pouch 
for transport of 
pencils, tape, etc. 
colored pencils 
(replenish as 
needed) 
*One calculator, 
scientific if possible 
*One highlighter 
*2 packages, 6 – 12 
#2 lead pencils 
*Three red checking 
pencils or pens 
*transparent tape in 
disposable 
dispensers 
*Two glue sticks 
*One large box of 
Kleenex 
*One package 
wide-ruled 
loose leaf paper 
(for class supply) 
*earbuds or 
headphones – to 
remain at school for 
school use 
 

 


